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The Levens Schools Board of Governors met on 24th September 2020. The key points of the 
meeting are as follows: 
 

 The governors were delighted to hear about the children’s enthusiasm for being back in 
school and the way that they have embraced the changed learning environment as well 
as their keenness to learn. Governors expressed their thanks to the Head Teacher and 
all the staff for their commitment and hard work in the past few months and the way that 
they have all stepped up to deal with the very challenging situation.  

 An update was given on the way that the school is managing the school day to ensure 
pupils’, their families and teachers’ safety by following all government guidance relating 
to Covid 19.  

 Governors were updated regarding the new regulations in relation to ‘Keeping Children Safe in 
Education’, Sept. 20. This document had been circulated to all governors prior to the meeting for 
reading. 

 Annual statutory approval of the Terms of Reference and membership of the Finance 
and Property, and Curriculum and Staffing sub-committees was completed. 

 The Governor Code of Conduct was covered as a reminder of the board’s roles and 
responsibilities. 

 Governors discussed governor school monitoring visits to take place before the end of 
the year and plans were put in place to conduct these monitoring meetings remotely 
under the current restrictions 

 Eileen Mason was re-appointed as the Staff Governor. 
 Various policies were reviewed and approved. 

 
 

The next governors’ meeting will on 10th December 2020. 
 


